
 

 
 
 
 
 

Mission Statement 
Together, overcoming barriers, enabling each 

child and young person to reach their full 
potential 

 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
  

 
Message from the Head of School: 
Thank you to those of you who have attended sports days this week. Unfortunately, the weather has not been kind to 
us, and some weren't able to take place. We will be in touch with new dates ASAP if your child's has been postponed. 
Parents' evening is next week on Wednesday 19th June, from 3:30pm to 6:30pm. This is an opportunity to talk about your 
child's short-term targets, and to discuss their progress. We would like as many people to attend as possible, and so are 
flexible in whether the appointment needs to be in person, online on Microsoft Teams, or by telephone.  
  
Eid Mubarak to everyone who is celebrating on Monday! 
Marianne 
Head of School 
 
 

Message from the Safeguarding Team  
Internet Safety – Five Nights at Freddys concerns 
We have had a number of children talking at school about “Five nights at Freddys”. This is a film which can be viewed 
online. On YouTube especially where there are shorts of the movie and spin off shows.  
 

 

This film is rated 15. 
It has violence, murder, torture scenes, and bad language. 
 
This film is not appropriate for any of your children here at Booker Park School to 
be viewing. 
 

 
The NSPCC site has some useful tips on how to keep your children safe Teaching Your Child about Internet & Online Safety 
| NSPCC 
Should you feel you need some advice, please contact Kerry Nicholson (Family Support Officer) 
 
With thanks 
The Safeguarding Team  
 
 
Sign of the Week: 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/talking-child-online-safety/
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/talking-child-online-safety/


 

 
 
 
 
 

Vision 
A future where every child achieves the greatest 
level of independence, enabling them to become 

a valued member of society 

 

 

Class Update: 
This week Penguin class worked together to make ice cream- from scratch! We used our fine motor skills to chop and 
prepare fruit, our maths skills to measure out ingredients and our communication to talk about our likes and dislikes. We 
made banana, strawberry and mango flavour and took a poll of which was the most popular- the winner was banana! 

  
 

  
  
 
  
 
  
  
 
  
 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
Have a great weekend. 

 
Bradley Taylor 
Principal 
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